
 

 

8th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,        
 

At this time every year we celebrate Harvest Festival, where we give thanks for our 
food and learn about how crops are harvested. 
 
This year we are collecting donations which will be sent to Croydon Food Bank, 
supporting vulnerable families in our local community.   
 
Croydon Food Bank have requested donations of non-perishable goods such as: 
 
 Tins of food (baked beans, soup, vegetables/fruit, sardines, tuna, corned beef, 

chilli con carne etc) 
 Pasta and rice 
 Cereals 
 Long-life milk 
 Nappies and wipes 
 Jam, Nutella and other spreads 
 Toiletries (toothpaste, deodorant, body wash etc.) 
 
Any donation, however small will be greatly appreciated so please add a few items to 
your shopping list this week if you are able to.  Please send any donations to the school 
office.  We will then arrange to deliver these to Croydon Food Bank over half term. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs J Sorensen  
Head of Lower School 

 
 
 

 
 


